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As per the instructions of our HOD, Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering , Dr. Hari kiran Vage, the alumni meet was organized on 15th Mar 2021 
at 2:00PM in peacock hall.  

 

                    
 

A total of TWENTY-THREE CSE members attended the meeting. The alumni 
who shared their knowledge / experience are listed below: 

 
1. Viswanath Yakkala (2011 passed out student) working as Senior Technology 

Specialist- Ansys, Bengaluru.  

2. Arphan (2011 passed out student) working as Web Designer.  

3. Srikanth (2011 passed out student) working as senior technical engineer at 

Satyam Ventures.  

4. Sampath Sudhir (2011 passed out student) working as Assistant Manager, 

Amararaja Batteries limited.  

5. Manideep (2017 passed out student) working on Share-Point for Cognizant.  

6. Ayyappa (2016 passed out student) working in quality assurance at Client  

7. Maddila Arun (2006 passed out student)  
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Meeting Report:  
 

The faculty In-Charge (Mrs.Jhansi Rani) welcomed all the participants, viz., 
alumni, faculty, HoD to the meeting with an obvious reason for formation of alumni 
association in educational institutions that to support a network of former graduates 
who will, in turn, help to raise the profile of the university. Further, he mentioned the 
reason for this gathering that to provide and disseminate information regarding our 
department strengths and achievements to the Alumni and to let them know the alumni 
activities, which we conduct at our institute.  

 
 

                           
 
 
 

The List of agenda discussed in the meeting are 
 

1. Identification of resource person through online support. 
2. How to improve Curriculum Syllabus to meet Industry Needs 
3. In what way to improve the Students technical skills. 
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Finally, the In-charge collected their contact details for future communication 
and thanked them for sparing their valuable time in attending the meeting.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

             
 
                                 


